
From: Kim, Ann (Law 
Sent: 4/3/2012 4:26:05 PM 

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn: 

(Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn= Redact 
Redact 
Redact |); Clark, Richard 

Redacted Redacted 

W. (richard.clark@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Colvin, Michael (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov); Jinbachian, Varoujan 

(varoujan.jinbachian@cpuc.ca.gov); Miller, Karen (karen.miller@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: A. 12-03-001 - PG&E Economic Development Rate Application 

Thank you, Judge Clark. This email confirms that Nicole Richardson from PG&E will provide a draft to the PAO 
by noon tomorrow. 

Ann Kim 
PG&E Law Department 
(415) 973-7467 

Original Message 
From: Clark, Richard W. fmailto:riehard.clark@cpuc.ea.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2012 10:56 AM 
To: Kim, Ann (Law);. Redacted 
Cc: Colvin, Michael; Miller, Karen; Jinbachian, Varoujan 
Subject: RE: A. 12-03-001 - PG&E Economic Development Rate Application 

Ms. Kim and Redacted • I will be issuing a ruling either later today or tomorrow (at the latest) directing you 
to take the necessary actions to make this PPH happen. I understand that your drop dead date for being able to 
mail postcard notifications is April 5th. 

You are hereby directed to provide a draft of PG&E's notice to the Public Advisors Office (PAO) for their review 
by Noon tomorrow, at the latest. Please let me know immediately if you have any doubt that you will be able to 
meet this deadline. 

Thank you. 

Richard W. Clark 
Administrative Law Judge 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415-355-5506 (Office) 

Original Message 
From: Clark, Richard W. 
Sent: Thursday, March 29, 2012 11:17 AM 
To: ann.kim@pge.com 
Cc: Colvin, Michael; Miller, Karen; Jinbachian, Varoujan 
Subject: A. 12-03-001 - PG&E Economic Development Rate Application 

SB GT&S 0215394 
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Ms. Kim - Cmmr Ferron has asked me to convene a PPH at the Fresno City Council Chambers on May 8th. This 
is a heads up to you that I will be issuing a ruling to that affect next week, as soon as we are able to discern the 
time(s) of day. The short notice period will require PG&E to send an appropriate postcard notice. Please muster 
the forces necessary to accomplish this task and work with the Public Advisor's Office (Karen Miller and Varouj 
Jinbachian) to vet the mailing. Thank you. 

Richard W. Clark 
Administration Law Judge 
California Public Utilities Commission 

SB GT&S 0215395 


